
 

 

 

03-08-2020 
 
 
Update #4: Confirmed Case of COVID-19 
 
 
Parklands Christian College wishes to advise that the staff and students of our school 
are now in home quarantine until 6th August, 2020. The Metro South Public Health 
Unit has now advised the College community that all students and staff will be 
required to be tested on Monday 3rd and 4th August, irrespective of previous testing. 
 
To accommodate this new testing regime, and to allow time for results to be 
returned, the College will now be closed until Monday 10th August, 2020.  We hope 
that the College will once again be together on site to re-start school on this date.   
 
Our staff are now busily preparing to provide learning at home for our students, and 
are re-launching our PCC@Home platform.  Despite this further disruption to our 
community, we remain positive and we remain absolutely committed to doing 
everything we can to ensure our school has no further positive cases of the COVID-
19 virus.  Parklands has and will continue to follow all Government directions and 
advice to ensure the safety of our students, staff and Parklands community, and we 
will continue to provide updates as they become available.  
 
We wish to sincerely thank the Metro South and Gold Coast Public Health Unit for 
their partnership during this difficult time.  We also wish to thank the countless 
number of community members and fellow schools and associations for their 
support and encouragement.  Finally, we also wish to thank our dear College 
community for their support in difficult times, we love you all.  
 
Mr Gary Cully 
Principal 
 

 


